

To: Gahanna City Council

Jeremy Van Meter, Clerk of Council Priya Tamilarasan, City Attorney

FROM: Stephania Ferrell, Director of Parks and Recreation

Kevin Schultz, Senior Director of Operations

Mayor Laurie A. Jadwin

SUBJECT: Comprehensive Landscape Plan

DATE: December 2, 2024

RECOMMENDATION

REGULAR MEETING OF LANDSCAPE BOARD HELD: November 4, 2024

MOTION by DiGiando, seconded by Schuett, to make a recommendation to Council for changes made to the Comprehensive Landscape Plan.

Voting Yes: Dengel, DiGiando, Schuett, Winger, Allinder

Motion carried

Chair requested that Director Ferrell forward this recommendation to Council.